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Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)

From: Hinton, Daniel E (PSC)
Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2021 12:10 PM
To:
Subject: Delta Tariff Filing 547

Ms. Bennett,  
 
In reviewing the CEP rate tariff filing submitted by Delta, Staff noticed that the tariff page submitted 
reflected rates “per ccf”.  The Commission accepted Delta’s previous tariff filing converting to per 1.0 
Mcf rates, which becomes effective on January 31, 2021.  Therefore, the tariff page submitted in the 
CEP rate tariff filing, which is effective February 1, 2021, will need to be updated to reflect that 
change. 
 
I will set the filing to Amendment Expected which should allow you to upload the revised tariff to the 
547 filing directly.  If it does not look like it is allowing you to do that, you can email the tariff page to 
me and I can upload it to the tariff filing. 
 
If you have any questions, please let me know. 
 
Thanks. 
 
Daniel    




